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It’s not only an Honor Flight for our brave men and women who have courageously served our 
country, but it’s an honor for our members to be part of this exciting and amazing trip that our 
Veterans can go on.   
 
Airports across the country have Honor Flight ground crews that actively assist the hubs as they 
make their way from the gate to the buses and again when they return to the airport and make 
their way from the buses to the gate.  You and the members can become one of those ground 
crew members.  You can also serve as a Guardian/chaperon to escort our Veterans through this 
amazing experience.  If you are interested in serving in any of these you can email an 
application to the applicable Ground Crew coordinator.  To find out where and when Honor 
Flights are accruing you can visit www.honorflight.org/schedule for information.  
 
Another way that you can honor our veterans is to simply be at the airport when they depart or 
return from the trip and greet them with applause and handshake that many did not receive 
when they return home from war.   
 
Get your members and Juniors involved writing Mail Call letters to those who are on the flight.  
Your thanks and appreciation for their service means so much to our Veterans and your simple 
note or letter not only will show that you appreciate them but the thanks they get is so 
heartwarming, it’s something they will treasurer for years to come.  
 
Spread the word to your members, what a wonderful and exciting program this is with little to 
no cost for the members , but the riches it will bring to our Veterans is more than money can 
buy.  
 
Thank you for Serving those who Served us.  
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